
Upcoming Events  
Sunday, August 27 
 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 

Monday, August 28 
 Ethel Wilson Summer Bocce Ball League, 

1:15pm, Off-site 

Tuesday, August 29 
 Worship meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
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Office Hour Change (Updated) 
There will be a change to office hours for next week. 
Below are the hours the office will be open. 
 
Week of August 27 to September 2 
• Tuesday, August 29, 9am to 2pm 
• Thursday, August 31, 9am to 2pm 
 
Starting Wednesday, August 30, Jane Shumka will 
return from holidays. The office will begin regular 
hours during the week of September 3, Mondays & 
Wednesdays, 9am to 11:30am, and Tuesdays & 
Thursdays, 9am to 2pm. 
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Offering Counters  
Urgently Needed 
We need at least three 
“teams” to count the  
offering following Sunday 
services. A “team” is two 
people who would count, record and deposit at 
the bank, the offering for the week. 
 
You would be asked to serve for one Sunday a 
month and if you are interested and would like to 
help in this essential  work for our congregation 
please contact: Peggy Dayton (250-896-1858) or 
Ria Korteweg (250-658-8489) for further  
information. 

Announcement from Council 
As you recall, in March this year, the  
congregation approved a half-time position for a 
children and youth minister. However, we were 
not able to fill that position. In June, Council  
decided to change that position into a  
non-ministerial position that can be filled by a 
lay person. 
 
During the summer, under Pastor Beth’s  
guidance, some members from Council worked 
on a job description for a half-time Children, 
Youth, and Young Adult Program Coordinator. 
 
Council approved the job description last  
Friday. So we are now advertising the position 
for the next three weeks. 
 
Council has also appointed a hiring team to 
conduct the hiring process. The voting  
members are: Moira Dennis, Leslie Moffat, and 
Bill Walker; and their work will be supported by 
Pastor Beth Parsons as the minister  
representative and Jiemei Li as the facilitator. 
 
The advertising flyer will be posted on our 
CBUC website, included in our CBUC weekly 
Bulletin, will be sent to local United Churches 
and to the Pacific Mountain Region bulletin 
board, and will be forwarded to any interested 
inquiries. 
 
The hiring team will review the applications, 
shortlist candidates, conduct interviews, check 
references, select the best candidate and  
negotiate the employment terms. The  
recommendation will be submitted to Council 
for consideration and approval. 
 
We are hoping the hiring process can be done 
by mid to late September with the successful 
candidate starting October 1. 
 
In the meantime, Leslie Moffat will cover as the 
interim coordinator for the month of September. 
 
Please spread the word. Forward the  
information to people you know who may be 
interested. Thank you! 

Dementia Support Group 
The monthly Dementia Support Group will  
resume meeting on Thursday, September 14, 
10:00 am - 11:30 am in The Fireside Room.  
If you are interested, please leave your name 
and phone number with the Office. You will then 
be contacted by the facilitator, Reverend Wilda 
Cottam.  

Cordova Café 
Cordova Café will restart on  
Saturday, September 9, 10am 
to noon.  Come and enjoy good 
company and conversation.  
Invite a friend or neighbour. 

Pancake Breakfast 
Join us after the service on  
Sunday, September 10 for  
Welcome Back Sunday. 
There will be a pancake 
breakfast and time to socialize 
as we return from Summer.  

Choir Matters 
Save the Date! 
 
The new choir year will 
start with a rehearsal, 
and more, on Thursday, 
September 7th. Please 
mark that date on your 
calendar, and watch this 
space next week for more details.   
 
If you aren’t a member but love to sing (and can 
carry a tune), please think about joining the 
choir. We would LOVE to have you sing with us!  



Golf Social 
Sunday, September 24 at 4pm. 
 
This fun golf event for friends and family members will have 36 golfers over 9 
holes at The Ridge. Afterward an unlimited number of friends and family members 
will join the golfers for a potluck social at the church.  
 
To sign up to participate please email Doug Thompson atdbtfriends@outlook.com. 

New Music Catalogue  
Sharon, our Music Director, is seeking help to type out a catalogue of the new music the church has 
received over the past 4 years. 

 
A catalogue was completed for the music used by Pat Shumka - up to 2018. 
 
We are seeking a member of the church or a family member with a laptop 
computer on which to type up details of each music package [title, composer, 
number of copies].  Please talk with Sharon Prindle-Collins or Stephen God-
frey if this is something you'd be willing to do. Your help would be very much  
appreciated.  

Announcement from  
the Victoria Arion Male Choir 
 
Attention all Male Singers, 
 
The Victoria Arion Male Choir is one of the newest choirs in Victoria, 
BC. In the summer of 2018, the Arion Male Voice Choir (founded 
1892) and the Victoria Male Voice Choir (1907) chose to unite into a new choir. The two choirs came to 
the realization that they could better fulfill their dreams of being “a community of men singing for health 
and joy” as one group rather than two. It is an exciting new venture which is already proving to be a 
great success both musically and organizationally. Our musical director, Sean Lampard-Quicke, joined 
us in 2020 and our collaborative pianist, Jennifer Mitchell joined the choir in 2019.   
 
We are actively seeking new singers for our non-audition choir starting in September 2023, with open 
houses on Monday September 11th, 18th, and 25th., The choir sings four-part harmony and our reper-
toire covers classical, spiritual, folk, and contemporary music. We meet Mondays at 7:00 pm at Cordova 
Bay United Church, 813 Claremont Ave. We also are looking for choral scholars. For more information 
on becoming a new member or if you want to know more about the choral scholar program please con-
tact Eric at info@vamc.ca or check out our web site at www.vamc.ca. 
 
Jim Johnson 
Marketing Team Director 
Victoria Arion Male Choir 
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